
Incredible	Edible	Mid-Peninsula	
Cultivate-Educate-Nourish	

MINUTES	
11/7/17	at	1133	St.	Francis	St,	Redwood	City	

	
Attendees:	Claire	Felong,	Carol	Cross,	Ann	Morrison,	Valerie	Lui,	PA	Moore	
	
Barbara	Wilson	was	in	the	hospital	but	is	home	and	recovering.	
	
Fruit	Tree	News		
	 Alameda/Vera	–	Looks	good,	Ann	is	checking	on	it	
	 Ann	suggests	taking	photos	of	ripe	and	unripe	fruits	to	post	so	harvesters	know	what	to	look	
for.	”Pick	When	It	Looks	Like	This!”	
	
Sharing			Food	share		(Ann)-	still	going	but	winding	down		for	the	season,	everyone	is	sharing	the	same	
items.	
	
Whole	Foods/CATA	(Ann/Claire)	
	 Thanks	to		Pam	RWCPAF/Cary	CATA	–	Ann	suggests	naming	the	beds	after	them	
	 Ongoing	maintenance	–	had	to	replace	dill	

Signs,	markers	–	will		collaborate	on	signs	at		December	meeting	
	
Media/Awareness	–	Social	&	Other		

	 “Symphony	of		Soil”		movie	 	 	 	
	
Financial/Legal	
	 Board	Nominations	–	Those	attending	moved,	seconded	and	unanimously	approved	that		Board	
Members	remain	the	same:	President-Claire	Felong,	Vice	President	–	Carol	Cross,	Treasurer	–	Josh	Shade,		
At	Large	–	Ann	Morrison	
	
	 Financial	Needs		
	 	 *	Insurance	–	Gardens/Gen’l	Liability		
	 	 									D&O	Insurance	 	
	 	 Tree	signage	(Red	Morton	&	Elsewhere)	–	will	brainstorm	at	December	meeting		
	 	 Napa/Sonoma/Santa	Cruz	fire	actions	(acorns,	tree	donations,	garden	donations)-	
discussed	but	no	action	taken	

Fundraising	
	 	 Member	pledges	-		Carol	brought	the	pledge	letter,	a	couple	minor	changes	were	
recommended	
	 	 		 	 	 	
Community	Gardens	(Other	than	Whole	Foods)	
	 	 Kainos	–	Jefferson	Ave	–	Ann	reports	fig	tree	needs	pruning		
	 	 How	to	find	Gardeners?	Nextdoor,	FB,		our	lists,	advertise	after	Christmas	

	 	 	 	 	 	
Next	Mtg:	Tues,	December	5,	2017	@	Ann’s	 	
	
Respectfully	submitted,		
Claire	Felong	


